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Minutes of the Ex-Bedeian Association Meeting 

 

 A meeting of the Ex-Bedeian Association was held on May 27, 2022 at 12 noon in the Principal's 

office. The Principal Dr. Sr. Molly Abraham welcomed the ex-Bedeians and the faculty members. 

A new executive body of the EBA was formed for a term of two years. Sr. Molly nominated Dr. 

Purnima Chauhan as the President, Mrs. Sheetal Sharma as the General Secretary, Mrs. Guneet 

Kaur as the Treasurer, Dr. Deepti Pajni as the Convener of the EBA, and Dr. Gitanjali Mahendra, 

Ms. Neha Walia, Mrs. Preeti Koundal, Ms. Snigdha Bhatt and Ms. Jyotika Brari as the executive 

members. Next the following vision statement of the EBA was finalized and launched: “St. Bedes 

alumni association seeks to converge, connect and catalyze student alumni interface on the edifice 

of past and present goodwill for creating a social capital as assets to the contemporary society.”  

The convener then informed that the bank account of the EBA had been activated in the Punjab 

National Bank, Chotta Shimla. It was decided that the Principal and the Treasurer would handle the 

accounts and the signatures of both would be required to operate the bank account. It was decided 

in the meeting that an offline ex-Bedeian meet would be held in the month of October, giving at 

least a week’s notice to the ex-Bedeian to attend the same. After this the meeting came to an end 

with thanks to the Chair. 
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Minutes of the Meeting of the Alumni Committee 

A meeting of the members of the Alumni Committee was held on 

February 19, 2022 in the staffroom. It was decided that an online meeting 

of the ex Bedeians would be held in the month of March this year. For this 

purpose, a Whatsapp group would be created so that communication with 

the Bedeians may become easy, It was decided that in this online meeting

the decision regarding the date for the elections for the posts of President, 

Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and two members of the Ex-Bedeian 

Association would be taken. 

Following members were present: 

Dr. Deepti Pajni 
Ms. Neha walia (wkl 
Ms. PreetiKaundal D 

Ms. Snigdha Bhatt S 

Ms JyotikakA- 
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